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TO: .

FROM:

SUBJECT:

INTER—OFFICE CORRESPONDENCE

DATE: November 1, 1982

Robert C. Mood, Manager of Building and Inspection
Arlyn J. Grussing, Director of Planning

LETTER OF TRANSMITTAL
Case 7984A-82

At its regular meetiﬁg of October 25, 1982 the City Council denied a
request for a varlance for an additional sign for the Burger King
Restaurant at 9056 Penn Avenue.

Arlyn J. Grussing
Director of Planning
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